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Saskatoon Freeway Project Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That His Worship the Mayor send a letter to the Minister of Highways documenting 

the need and importance of completing Phase 3 of the Saskatoon Freeway planning 
and requesting that the Province reconsider the decision to cancel the planning work 
for Phase 3 of the Saskatoon Freeway project; 

2. That the Mayor’s Office consult with Reeve Harwood and/or the RM of Corman Park 
regarding the possibility of issuing a joint letter, signed by the Mayor and the Reeve; 

3. That the letter be copied to the Premier and all Saskatoon area Government MLA’s; 
and 

4. That the letter from the Mayor ask the Minister to clarify the current direction and the 
expected timeframe for Phase 3 to be started. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on November 1, 
2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
November 1, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


